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Service Change Notice 20-68 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
235 PM EDT Wed Aug 12 2020 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Jeffrey Craven 
         NWS Office of Science and Technology Integration 
         Meteorological Development Laboratory 
 
Subject: Correction to the North American Model (NAM) Model Output 
Statistics (MOS) Ceiling Thresholds, to be Implemented on or about Monday, 
September 21, 2020 
 
The Meteorological Development Laboratory (MDL) noticed an error in the 
NAM MOS ceiling thresholds, which has been causing erroneous or missing 
values at several sites for the 18 and 21 hour projections.  These 
thresholds have been corrected and the issue resolved.  This change will 
take effect on or about Monday, September 21, 2020, with the 1200 
Coordinated Universal Time (UTC) model cycle time. 
 
For questions concerning these changes to the NAM MOS guidance, please 
contact: 
 
Jeffrey Craven 
MDL/Silver Spring, MD 
301-427-9475 
jeffrey.craven@noaa.gov 
 
For questions related to the data flow, please contact: 
 
Anne Myckow 
NCEP Central Operations 
Dataflow Team Lead 
ncep.pmb.dataflow@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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